
Dear NAHMA Members,  
Below, please find information from HUD regarding the recent RAD webinar. 
  
Thanks, 
Juliana 

 
Materials Available and Follow-up Q&A on Two New RAD 
Notices 

  
On Monday, July 9, HUD hosted a live webinar on two recently released Notices on RAD: 1) 
Implementation of Certain Fiscal Year (FY) 2018 Appropriations Act Provisions FR-6105-N-
01, and 2) RAD Supplemental Guidance PIH-2018-11, H-2018-05.  We have posted the recording 
of the webinar and the slide deck in the RAD Resource Desk.  Due to technical issues, some of those 
who registered were unable to participate. As a result, we are hosting an additional session on 
Friday, July 13 at 2:30 p.m. EST for additional Q&A on these two Notices.  Please register here to 
participate. 

 
  

Juliana Bilowich, Government Affairs Coordinator 

National Affordable Housing Management Association 

400 N. Columbus St., Suite 203, Alexandria, VA 22314 

Phone 703-683-8630, ext.116 Email jbilowich@nahma.org, Website www.nahma.org 

NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of 
multifamily property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable 
housing. 
 

 
 

https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2018/07/03/2018-14248/rental-assistance-demonstration-implementation-of-certain-fiscal-year-fy-2018-appropriations-act
https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2018/07/03/2018-14248/rental-assistance-demonstration-implementation-of-certain-fiscal-year-fy-2018-appropriations-act
https://www.hud.gov/sites/dfiles/Housing/documents/RAD_Supplemental_Notice_7-2018.pdf
http://www.radresource.net/webinars.cfm
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6026733686116418562
mailto:jbilowich@nahma.org
http://www.nahma.org/

